
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

10.03.2017 – Term 4 

What have we been learning? 

This week in Emerald class we have continued learning the time and it is great to hear all 

the children are practising at home! Also some of us used our senses to write brilliant 

descriptions of the woods or Goldilocks to improve our story writing. We also used our 

sewing skills to start our stuffed hearts.  

 

During PE this week with Mr Hall the children learnt skills to play blind football. They wore 

blindfolds to get a feel for what it is like for some people with sight impairments.  

We have started to design Alice in Wonderland games using an algorithm to create the 

pathway to help her find her way home.  

Next Week 

Next week we will be learning about the different parts of the human body, a separate note 

will be sent home to explain.  

We will be continuing to learn how to tell the time through worded problems.  

In English we will be exploring and writing our own poems.  

Dates for you Diary  

30th March - Learning Hunt – Parent learning sharing in Emerald class in the afternoon.  


